
The City of Lamberton has only one well that can
meet the demands of the residents and businesses
of Lamberton.  This water supply does not meet
industry standards and only has a 36 hour reserve
supply in case of failure.  

During peak water usage, the concrete company
must shut down.

The city’s water system has failed twice in the past 8
years, shutting down the water supply for all
residents, business, Red Rock Central school
district, and health care facilities. 

Two new wells that meet industry standards
Sanitary sewer lift station
Storm water pond and lengthy sewer outlet
Installation of utilities under the Canadian Pacific
railroad
Construction of a right turn lane on US Hwy 14

The City of Lamberton owns 52 acres of land
intended to become a business industrial park.  

Currently the industrial park does not have
municipal water, sanitary sewer, or storm sewer
utilities necessary for the project. 

Funds are committed to prepare construction
plans, permits, survey/platting, and the storm water
feasibility study needed to develop these industrial
lots for sale.  

The City has limited bond and tax capacity.  

This project will immediately assist our school
district, medical clinic, businesses and residents.  
Long term it will lead to an increase tax base and
lower property tax burden.

As part of this project, the city will establish a
reserve/replacement account.

The City of Lamberton is requesting $1.9M in Legislative Funding.
Drinking Water: PPL Ranks 667 & 668        Well:  PPL Rank 669      Wastewater:  PPL Rank 111




































